Western Oregon
UNIVERSITY

May 14, 2019

Dear Colleagues,

We are writing today, because we would like to thank all of our faculty colleagues across
campus who have supported and continue to support the interpreting studies programs
and faculty. Though, WOU administration is pursuing professional doctorates only, we
believe that the doctoral degree in Interpreting Studies would fill a critical gap in our
discipline and the MAIS graduates want options. We are looking to other universities and
colleagues to find a place for this unique degree opportunity.

We welcome your ideas, suggestions, and experiences with collaborating or partnering
with other programs and universities. We are interested in learning from the experiences
of those faculty involved with the OHSU/WOU inter-institutional collaboration.

Thank you, again, for all of your support.

Sincerely,

Elisa Maroney, Professor rofessor

Deaf Studies and Professional Studies Division

345 Monmeuth Ave. N. ® Monmouth, Oregon 97361 ® 503-838-0000 ® 503-838-0000 (fax) ® www.wou.edu



